
Feedback Request for IT Department Team Building 

Experience 

Dear Team, 

We hope you enjoyed the recent team-building experience organized for the IT department. Your 

feedback is crucial in helping us improve future events. 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy the most about the experience? 

• What could be improved in future events? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Kindly respond by [insert deadline] to ensure your feedback is considered. 

Thank you for your participation! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

IT Department 


